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The Finance Committee met on Feb 26, 2018 to discuss material bids and budgeting funds for 

the Tuscora Park tennis courts.  

Present were committee members Rob Maurer, John Zucal, and Dean Holand. Also in 

attendance was Dan Lanzer, Cheryl Ramos, Kelly Ricklic, Aimee May, Ron McAbier, Joel Day, 

Julie Courtright, Sam Hitchcock, Marvin Fete, Tom Gerber,  and Greg Popham.   

The Finance Committee reviewed ordinance 3-2018 which directs the Service Director to 

advertise for bids and enter into contracts with the lowest and best bidders for the various 

supplies and materials for the calendar year 2018. 

A motion was made by committee member Dean Holland to add ordinance 3-2018 to the 

evening’s agenda and recommend passage as an emergency.  The motion was seconded by 

John Zucal. The motion passed with all three committee members voting in the affirmative.   

The committee also discussed a recommendation by the Park Board to set aside approximately 

$5000 each year for maintenance of the tennis courts.  The Mayor said he would take that 

under advisement when the 2019 budget is crafted. 

The meeting was adjourned by Mr. Zucal at 6:42 PM. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Rob Maurer 

  


